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October, 2022

Newsletter

Our next meeting is: October 13th at Mountain View Funeral Home

Dues are $75 per year, per individual

President’s Message

Aloha HCPC Ohanal!

Man it has been non-stop with healthcare events for the past few weeks and finally ended with my
niece's wedding - which was an all-last week affair - the things they do these days to celebrate
weddings!! Too much FUN!!



Thank you to ALL our members that stopped by the September Business After Hours, what an awesome
venue and BIG MAHALOS to Beth, Tina, and Rebecca Rainsberger, for a fabulous time! The weather was
GREAT and the company was the BEST!!! And it looked like it was the perfect day for the Tacoma
Alzheimer's walk that following Saturday!!

We also had an AMAZING turnout, at the Pierce County HCPC Alzheimer's Caregiver Conference!! Thank
you to ALL that planned and participated in this event!! You ALL should be very proud to know that the
community LOVED every bit of this event! The attendees were so appreciative of the vendors, our
speakers, and our panelists. A lot of them came up to me personally to let me know that they were in
dire need of our help and were so thankful. We had over 183 registrations and | believe we had just
under 130 people that attended - REALLY GREAT JOB EVERYONE!!! We could not do this event or any of
our events, without the support of our members, so THANK YOU MEMBERS!!!

As most or all of you know, our October meeting on the 13th, will begin with NEW START TIME OF 9AM!
We will continue to meet at Mountain View Funeral Home, in their Celebration of Life Building and |
hope to see you all there! This will be a networking meeting, however, the board also wanted to get the
latest updates on the Medicare changes. So we will have our very own Connie Duty and Lori Hutson,
informing us on the changes we need to be concerned about for our everyday interactions with our
families, seniors, and communities. Can't wait to hear about the changes. Thank you both, Connie and
Lori, we know this is your busy time so thank you for taking a moment out of your schedules to
educating the group, we appreciate it!!!

We will also be hearing from our Meeting Sponsor, Sheila Clark with Visiting Physicians. She will be
sharing the latest happenings, with her team and their services, while our lovely Carole Velez, from
Franke Tobey Jones, will be the Breakfast Sponsor this month, making sure that we all get a good start
to our day! And keep an eye out for this month's date for our Business After Hours. The wonderful folks
at Spring Ridge Assisted Living & Memory Care is our sponsor and | am certain between Cathy Lubking
and Michell Wyse - it will be nothing less than an EXCELLENT time!! Thank you ladies!

That's it for now, aloha to you all and see you soon!!

Trish Cooper



President

Health Care Providers Council of Pierce County

Meeting Schedule

October 13 -

Networking

November 10th -

TBD

Board meetings are held on the 4th
Thursday of the month at 9:00AM. The
next meeting is scheduled for October 27,
2022. All members are welcome to

attend.

Monthly Meeting Sponsor

2022 Board Members

President: Trish Cooper, Enable Dental
Vice President: Beth Rahman, eXp Realty
Secretary: Rebecca Brooks, Narrows Glen
Treasurer: Tawnya Krall, Garden Courte

Members-at-Large: Lynessa Stone — Advanced Healthcare,
Carole Velez — Franke Tobey Jones, Elizabeth Catterson —
Visiting Angels, Tabitha White - TheKey, Cheryl Teifke —
MultiCare Home Health and Hospice, Monica Richardson —
Weatherly Inn

Social Media/IT: Jenny Krzemien — Concierge Care
Advisors. Monica Richardson — assistance with Facebook
posting

Sheila Clark & Visiting Physician’s Association



After Hours

Michelle, Cathy & Spring Ridge

HCPC Breakfast Sponsor

Carole Velez & Franke Tobey Jones

Upcoming Events

If you are interested in posting an event, please email Rebecca Brooks at:
secretary@healthcareproviderscouncil.org. All postings must be submitted by the 15th of the month.

Announcements/ldeas

If you are interested in posting an announcement please email Rebecca Brooks at:
secretary@healthcareproviderscouncil.org. All postings must be submitted by the 15th of the month.

NETWORKING OPPORTUNITIES

SENIORS PROVIDERS NETWORK GROUP - WEST SOUND


mailto:secretary@healthcareproviderscouncil.org
mailto:secretary@healthcareproviderscouncil.org

BRINGING TOGETHER A NETWORK OF LIKE MINDED, COMPASSIONATE PROFESSIONALS WHO SERVE
50+, WO WE CAN SHARE OUR KNOWLEDGE AND EXPERIENCES TO GROW OURSELVES AND OUR
BUSINESS.

MEETING TIMES VIA ZOOM - THIRD THURSDAY OF EVERY MONTH AT 1 P.M.

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE PART OF OUR NETWORKING GROUP PLEASE SEND DEBBIE RUVO WITH 55+
REAL ESTATE SERVICES AN EMAIL AT DRUVO@COMCAST.NET OR PHONE AT 253.370.1947.

HCPC of Pierce County
PO Box 64735
University Place, WA 98464

www.healthcareproviderscouncil.org
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